
Dove Bank Primary School 

Weekly Bulletin — 23.05.2025 

ParentPay  

Polite reminder to make sure that you are keeping on top of payments for services taken 
(wraparound and Nursery). As a school, we are unable to subsidise services for pupils if payment is 
not made. Services may be withdrawn if payment is not made.   

Happy Half Term 

One of the standout moments this term was undoubtedly our Sports Day. The energy, enthusiasm, 
and sportsmanship shown by our pupils was incredible. It was great to see the children showing our 
school values - in particular ‘Resilience’.  

As always, we loved having our families join us for our picnic lunch, and we are already looking     
forward to doing it all again next year! A special thanks must go to our sports coaches from ASM 
who ran the event for us so smoothly. 

We hope that you all have a wonderful half term break. Just a reminder that we have an INSET 
day on Monday 2nd June, so we will look forward to seeing you all back in school on Tuesday 3rd 
June.  

The Nest 

After Easter, we have an exciting update for The Nest after school club in order to make it more 
accessible for more families! 

 
INTRODUCING… THE NEST @ GOLDEN HOUR SESSION 

 
The Golden Hour session will be charged at a reduced rate of £5.00 for attendance at The Nest 

After School Club between 3:15pm – 4:30pm; this will include a small snack. As per our current Nest 
Club policy, the Golden Hour session must be booked in advance.  

If you still need childcare up to 6pm, this is not a problem. The Nest will still run until 6pm and will 
include a larger snack. The cost up to 6pm will be £12 

 
If your child is currently booked into any Nest After School Club sessions, they will automatically 

have a twilight session booked. If you wish to change this, please email 
thenest@dovebank.staffs.sch.uk  

We have carefully considered the activities that we provide at The Nest to ensure that it is a high-
quality provision that the children are keen to take part in. Golden hour activites will now be as    
follows: 

Monday & Friday: Bring your wheels (and helmets). Bikes, scooters, skateboards will all be allowed. 
The children will have a ‘free-wheelers’ session led by Miss Fowell.  

Tuesday: Craft Corner - each week there will be an array of crafting activities for the children to 
take part in.  

Wednesday: Outdoor games - each week the children will develop their skills as they play a range 
of fun, outdoor games. 

Thursday: All about food - each week the children will create a delicious, edible treat (we cannot 
guarantee these will make it home!). 

To book a space, please email thenest@dovebank.staffs.sch.uk. Collection from Golden hour will be 
either from the KS1 playground, or the main entrance.   








